
 

 

 

 

 

 

Justification for removing a substance from 
CoRAP prior to evaluation 

 

 

Substance Name (public name): 3-methyl-1,5-pentanediyl diacrylate 

EC Number:    264-727-7 

CAS Number:   64194-22-5 

 

 

 

Authority:     Chemical Office of the Republic of Slovenia 

Date:      18/03/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The priority for evaluating the substance has been 
reconsidered based on: 

  

 ☐ 
The initial hazard ground of concern has been verified and considered of 

low priority   
 

 

 

☐ 
The initial exposure/risk ground of concern has been verified and 

considered of low priority 

 

Not applicable. 

 

 

☒  
The generation of information under Substance Evaluation is considered of 

low priority because 

 
  

☐ Already ongoing or implemented regulatory risk management process(es)  

  

 ☐ Registrants’ (voluntary) action addresses concern 

  

 

☒ Other:  

The hazard finding relies on structural similar substances. ECHA identified a 

group of around 300 acrylates in its database which also includes 3-methyl-1,5-

pentanediyl diacrylate.  ECHA is going to create a sub-groups in order to get a 

better picture on the whole set of acrylates. Therefore and for the time being, 

we consider substance evaluation not as the route to address the concern.    

  

 

 
 

 

 


